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Mayor Talen’s Message 
 
 
The Village of Harrison Hot Springs, the Harrison Hot Springs Resort, and Sts’ailes recently engaged 
in discussions surrounding the history of Sts’ailes, the cultural significance of the hot springs 
source, and to establish a positive, respectful relationship moving forward. 
  
While these discussions are at an early stage, the Village of Harrison Hot Springs is optimistic 
future discussions can lead to opportunities to collaborate and partner to enhance the hot springs 
experience.  
  
The Village of Harrison Hot Springs looks forward to continuing these discussions and working with 
Sts’ailes and the Harrison Hot Springs Resort to enhance the visitor experience in a way that 
respects the culture and traditions of Sts'ailes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fred Talen, Mayor 
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